

## DIPATTAMENTON GUAFI GUAHAN GUAM FIRE DEPARTMENT

Professionalism \* Respect \* Integrity \* Dedication \* Empathy



Lourdes A. Leon Guerrero Maga'håga

Joshua F. Tenorio Sigundo Maga'láhi Daniel C. Stone Atkåden Guafi

Joey C. San Nicolas Sigundo Atkåden Guafi

October 7, 2021

## Dear Cellular Provider:

In compliance with FCC docket #94-102, wireless carriers are to provide Phase I and II 9-1-1 location services within six months of a request from a 9-1-1 authority. This letter serves as our official request for you to plan for and begin the implementation of Phase I and Phase II wireless location services in our Territory.

I suggest that we schedule a meeting with your company's appropriate 9-1-1 Coordinator on 18 October 2021 at 1pm in the Governor's Large Conference Room, Adelup, in order that we may discuss the implementation process.

My Technical Point of Contact in this matter is Paul Rolinski (paul.rolinski@gfd.guam.gov / (671) 642-3321). I respectfully ask that your 9-1-1 manager contact Mr. Rolinski NLT COB 13 October, 2021 so that we may organize a formal discussion.

This meeting is very important for the Territory of Guam, since the Guam Fire Department (GFD) has now contracted for the deployment of an NG911 Emergency Dispatch System in our PSAP, which we anticipate will be operational in CY 2022. In concert with that initiative, we would like to better understand your company's Phase I and II roadmap so that we can be certain the GFD is doing its part to assist with the implementation. We would like to discuss topics such as timelines for deployment, responsibilities, and the characteristics of the location technology that you have selected.

I am looking forward to working with you on this project. We understand the Phase 1 and Phase 2 upgrade process is substantial, so if you require additional time before we gather, please communicate same and we will adjust accordingly.

In the meantime, if you have any questions please call me at (671) 642-3321 or e-mail me at daniel.stone@gfd.guam.gov. Thank you.

Sincerely,

Daniel C. Stone

## **Fred Horecky**

From: John Day <john@pdsguam.com>

Sent: Wednesday, October 13, 2021 4:08 AM

To: Frederick J. Horecky

Subject: FW: GFD Invitation to discuss Phase I & II of NG911

Attachments: GFD Invitation to discuss NG-911 Phase I and II implementation rec'd 10-07-2021.pdf

## Hello ALJ Horecky,

I wanted to share the attached GFD letter with you. Sounds like good news. I am not sure of the GPUC's involvement, but I thought it would be good for the Commissioners to be aware of this long awaited development.

Regards,

John Day Pacific Data Systems

From: John Day [mailto:john@pdsguam.com]
Sent: Tuesday, October 12, 2021 1:48 PM

To: 'daniel.stone' < daniel.stone@GFD.guam.gov>

Cc: 'paul.rolinski' < paul.rolinski@GFD.guam.gov >; 'donna.santiago @GFD.guam.gov >; Pancho Madrid

<pancho@pdsguam.com>; Joseph Meno (joe@pdsguam.com) <joe@pdsguam.com>; Franklin Artero

<franklin@pdsguam.com>

Subject: GFD Invitation to discuss Phase I & II of NG911

Hello Chief Stone,

Thank you for your letter of 10/07/2021 regarding GFD's new Phase I and II NG911 plans. Though PDS is not a Cellular Carrier, we are a GPUC authorized wireline Competitive Local Exchange Carrier and welcome this opportunity to hear more about GFD's plans to implement the new 9-1-1 system. We look forward to the implementation of this new system by GFD since the current system has significant limitations and lacks the reliability required for this important public safety function.

Though I am not on island and will not be able to attend the planned meeting, I have asked PDS staff, Pancho Madrid and Joseph Meno, to attend representing PDS. I hope that the meeting discussion items will include the timeline for the implementation of the new system and the plans to enable other local carriers to establish direct connections to the new system in order to fully support interconnection to all of Guam's Telecom Carriers (Wireless and Wireline) in order to support 911 communications.

Sincerely,

John Day President/COO Pacific Data Systems Direct: 671-300-0202

Email: John@PDSGuam.com

From: donna.santiago [mailto:donna.santiago@GFD.guam.gov]

Sent: Thursday, October 07, 2021 8:14 PM

To: agayle@gta.net; genec@gta.net; DChase@gta.net; mborja@docomopacific.com; janet.aguon@itehq.net; John@PDSguam.com

Cc: daniel.stone < daniel.stone@GFD.guam.gov>; paul.rolinski < paul.rolinski@GFD.guam.gov>

Subject: Invite to discuss Phase I & II

Buenas yan Hafa Adai,

Please see the attached letter Re: Invite to discuss Phase I and II 9-1-1 (NG911).

Should you have any questions or concerns please feel free to contact me at any one of the numbers below or via email.

Si Yu'os Ma'åse'

Donna H Santiago Secretary Guam Fire Department Office: (671) 642-3321

Office: (6/1) 642-3321 Cell: (6/1) 967-6482

Email: donna.santiago@gfd.guam.gov